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Transfer of Prefectural Jurisdiction of Okinawa

The Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) has issued Department Order (D.O.)
No. 2023-011 which transferred the prefectural jurisdiction of Okinawa from the
Philippine Embassy in Tokyo (PE Tokyo) to the Philippine Consulate General in Osaka

(PCG Osaka).

In view of the foregoing, we advise employers/principals, accepting organizations,
implementing organizations, supervising organizations, Filipino workers, and other
stakeholders to direct their labor documentation and welfare services concerns to the

MWO-Osaka commencing on 01 October 2023.

For information and guidance.
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